LASS of 1974

Are you ready for SOmMe fu N ?
Well then..

plan ahead and mark your calendars for

July 10, 2004

iwsour 30 year class reunion and

we’ve got a wonderful day/ evening planned!

We’ve booked the King’s Grant
in Danvers for an authentic New
England Cookout. Tentative time
is 2:30 p.m. to whenever.

Hotel rooms will be available

at a reduced price.

More details and formal
invitations will follow - but in

the meantime...

Reserve the date!

Hope to see you there!

Any questions call Kim Demauro Whitehurst at 781-231-2981.




